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It should be easy to vote - this is everyone's right in a democracy. 

The proposed laws would waste the people of Queensland's t ime and money. The 
onerous process of checking everyone's IDs will make lines to vote longer. The 
staff requi red to do this will cost more money. 

If that money is really available, and you are worried about some people voting 
more than once, then leave the voting laws as they stand, as use the $$ to 
follow up possible duplications with fines/ penalties later. 
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